
Name:

Address 

City                               State          Zip

Email

Parish Name and City

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Give Generously. Pray Purposefully. Serve Joyfully. 

with a monthly gift of: $_________

YES, I WANT TO SUPPORT THE CSA!

with a one-time gift of: $_________

for a total commitment of: $________

Checks can be made payable to
CSA and mailed to: 
P.O. Box 230, Wheeling, WV 26003

Credit card donations can be made
online at:
csa.dwcministries.org/donate

Catholic Sharing AppealCatholic Sharing Appeal

The Catholic Sharing Appeal is one of many ways that we are
united in God's love as Catholics and as members of our Diocesan

Family. In addition to providing funding for our own parish
community, the CSA also delivers essential support for shared
ministries, Catholic education, and evangelization & outreach

efforts across the state. 



TAX-SMART STRATEGIES
      Gifts of Appreciated Securities (Stocks)          Donor Advised Funds (DAF)
      Qualified Charitable Distributions (QCD         Life Insurance
Visit csa.dwcministries.org/donate for more information

kids school

CASH OR CHECK
Checks should be made payable to Catholic Sharing Appeal and dropped at the
parish office or mailed to: Catholic Sharing Appeal, PO Box 230, Wheeling, WV 26003. 

CREDIT CARD / ACH /PAYPAL- ONLINE GIVING
To donate by credit card, PayPal, debit/ACH or automatic draft, 
please visit: csa.dwcministries.org/donate or scan the QR code.

Giving OptionsGiving Options

Did you know...
last year nearly 4,200 families contributed $3 million to the CSA

more than $2.1 million directly supported 91 parishes and 21 missions

250 faithful from the DWC have the opportunity to attend the
National Eucharistic Revival this summer thanks to CSA funds

parishes, Catholic schools, and parish food pantry programs all have
the opportunity to apply for funding through the CSA grant program

CSA funding provides for children who cannot afford to pay an
opportunity to enrich their faith lives at Camp Carlo

your parish leaders have the opportunity to continue their education
in administering to their churches at the diocesan hosted PACE
conference sponsored by the CSA.

the CSA helps provide care and supplies for expectant mothers
through the Walking with Moms program.

1,203 Catholic school students received tuition assistance in 2023
thanks to the CSA


